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With  the  on-going  need  for  PPE  and  other  critical  medical  supplies,  the  Wolf
administration has launched a Manufacturing Call to Action portal, with the intent
to:

Match Pennsylvania manufacturers and distributors to fill specific supply
chain needs to meet increasing demands for medical supplies and related
products.
Assist Pennsylvania manufacturers who have workforce needs or gaps and
assist them with identifying skilled workers.
Identify Pennsylvania manufacturers who can pivot or innovate to fulfill the
demand for medical supplies and related products.

The administration welcomes manufacturers as described above with a Pennsylvania
presence to inform the state of capabilities,  needs, gaps or potential  innovative
s o l u t i o n s .  T o  s u b m i t  i n f o r m a t i o n ,  v i s i t
https://spportal.dot.pa.gov/ppeinventory/pages/mschain.aspx.
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